
 
 

PLANNING COMMITTEE LIST 
 

COUNCILLOR REPRESENTATION 
 
Cllr. Paul Nann 
BH2024/01452 – Site Of 239 To 243 Kingsway 
 
14th July 2024: 
Stance: Customer objects to the Planning Application 
Comment Reasons: 
- Poor design 
- Residential Amenity 
- Too close to the boundary 
Comment: I object to this because no attempt has been made to hide it from the 
street; it is ugly and overbearing and it spoils the view of the street. I would like to 
discuss this at the planning committee. 
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